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Members of the Sansepolcro Flag Throwers perform on Monday (March 14) on the
Tulane University uptown campus. Made up of standard bearers, drummers and
trumpeters, the troupe, which hails from a Renaissance town in central Italy, has
been traveling to New Orleans for the last 30 years.

https://news.tulane.edu/news/raising-standards

